
 

Meetings: Alumni association meetings are held at 4 PM (summer), 3 PM (winter) each second Sunday at Sixth 

Avenue Baptist Church, or call Mrs. Barbara Huntley, Membership Chairperson at 205.276.3270. 

 
P.O. Box 110671 Birmingham, Alabama 35211 www.bhamskegee.org 
 
 

Thank you for activating your membership in the Birmingham Area Tuskegee Alumni Association 

(BATAA).  The main purpose of the BATAA is to support Tuskegee University and its students.   
 

Membership Category (Check one) 

 Regular: Tuskegee University graduate or a former Tuskegee University student. 

 Associate: Relative or friend of a member or Tuskegee student. A person interested in Tuskegee. 

 Honorary: Membership conveyed by the Birmingham Area Tuskegee Alumni Association. 
        

        Date: _____________________________ 

Personal Information 
 

Last Name ____________________  First Name _________________________ Initial ___________ 

Address  ______________________ City _________________________  Zip  __________________  

Home Phone __________________ Work Phone ___________________ Wireless ______________ 

Major ________________________ Yrs Attended or grad Yr. __________Retired (Yes/No) ________ 

Profession ____________________ Email ________________________________________________ 

TU Professional Associations ___________________________________________________________  
 

Dues and Financial Support 
 

___    Basic Tiger  / Membership -     $75.00        
                 (Dues include: Local, Regional, and National)         

              (Due by 1-28-2023, Payable to BATAA)                           ____ Donate to TU    _________ 
  

       Crimson Tiger_          

    Must contribute a minimum of $200.00 

 

        ____ Scholarship  $100.00    -    UP   __$______________ 
     (Due by 5-15-2023, Payable to BATASF)          

     ____ Parade of Clubs $100.00    -    UP   __$______________       
                            (Due by 7-30-2023, Payable to Tuskegee University) 
 

 Golden Tiger         

   Must contribute a minimum of $500.00     
  

         ____ Scholarship  $250.00    -    UP   __$______________ 
     (Due by 5-15-2023, Payable to BATASF)          

            ____ Parade of Clubs $250.00    -    UP   __$______________       
                            (Due by 7-30-2023, Payable to Tuskegee University) 
 

 Methods of Payment   

      ___ Check          ___ Credit Card                ___ PayPal / Cash App 
Make Payments either by Check or go to WebSite for Credit Card, Debit Card, or PayPal / Cash App 

Payment at       www.bhamskegee.org 

          Donations to Parade of Clubs (POC) (Tuskegee University) and BATA Scholarship are Tax Deductible. 

Membership Form 
Birmingham Area Tuskegee Alumni Association 
Membership Year: July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023 


